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LAST CALL FOR TJC GOLF TOURNAMENT!  

Monday, June 13, 2005 
Entry fee: $125 

Limited to 125 paid golfers 
Shawnee Country Club, 913 SE 29th 

Includes Lunch, Hors d'oeuvres, beverages 
Annual collector golf cap 

Send check to WEF/TJC Golf 
AFH 1651 Naismith Dr 

Lawrence, KS 66045-7538 

 Download Player Application or Hole Sponsorship 

  
 

Upcoming Activities 
June 

T O P E K A  J A Y H A W K  C L U B 
7th Board Meeting

13th Topeka Jayhawk Club Golf Tournament

July 
5th Board Meeting

20th Coach Mangino Football Picnic

November 
15th Alumni Associations Honors Banquet
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ANNUAL FOOTBALL PICNIC SET JULY 20 
Mark your calendars. More info will be coming shortly.  Coach Mangino will party with TJC and 
the TJC band Wednesday, July 20, 2005 at the Ramada Inn, 6th & I-70.  The buffet will 
feature 2 BBQ meats (perhaps wildcat and tiger, but probably not), baked beans, coleslaw, 
potato salad, brownie, water and tea.  Members will pay $15/person, $10 for kids under 10.  
Non-TJC Members will pay $18/person, $13 for kids under 10.  Football info will be available, 
and TJC will raffle prizes. 
Back To Top 
  
IMMORTALITY RIGHT NEXT TO PHOG! 
Why spring big bucks for a tombstone when you can have your name etched in granite 
outside Allen Fieldhouse.  3,600 granite pavers will surround the Phog Allen statue and bear 
the names of donors.  $350 gets you a 6-inch paver, and $600 gets you a 12-inch stone.  



Donations are tax-deductible, and orders must be received by Oct. 1. You can order online 
at: http://www.collegesports.com/auto_pdf/p_hotos/s_chools/kan/genrel/auto_pdf/pavers  
Back To Top 
  
STILL FEELING A LITTLE BLUE AFTER BASKETBALL? 
Console yourself with these numbers of conference titles earned in our conference (from 
Missouri Valley to Big 12 as it changed through the years) by the current members:  Out of 
99 years of conference play, KU has won or shared the championship 48 times.  Next come 
K-State, 16; MU, 14; OU, 14; NU, 7; ISU, 5: CU, 5; and OSU, 3. 
Back To Top 
  
CAN’T FIND THAT RIGHT LOOK FOR GAMEDAY?  

Have we got a deal for you! The KU Bookstore will be getting these hats in 
perhaps as early as Monday, June 13th,  and will sell them for 
$19.95 (less 10% for Topeka Jayhawk Club members when 
showing your TJC card)! They have an adjustable strap in the 
back, as most ball caps do, and are made very well. One size 

fits all. What a hoot to have the stadium or fieldhouse full of these. Check 
their website for availability at kubookstore.com.  
Back To Top 
  

BEAKS & TAILS 

KU Athletic Director Lew Perkins has been elected to the Naismith Basketball Hall of Fame 
Board of Trustees.  The Naismith Hall is located in Springfield, Massachusetts, and KU has 
more inductees in the Hall than any other university. 

Lynette Woodard joins the Women's Basketball Hall of Fame this month in Knoxville, last 
year having been inducted into the Naismith Hall of Fame. 

KU football video coordinator Lance Wright has been named the Big 12 Video Coordinator 
of the year by the Collegiate Sports Video Association. 

KU Junior Sheldon Battle, hammer, discus and shot put thrower, has been named the 
Mondo Midwest Outdoor Track and Field Athlete of the Year by the United States Track 
Coaches Association. 

A 150-year old home in Lawrence has been identified as the place where the Rock Chalk 
Chant was born  at gatherings of the KU Chemistry Club headed by Professor E.H.S. Bailey. 

The KU Athletics budget has increased about $13million since 2003. 

Q: Is a Moon Bar any relation to a Moon Pie? 

Former KU Track Coach Bob Timmons and his wife have donated the KU Cross-Country 
Course on their Rim Rock Farm to KU, a gift worth approximately $500,000. 

The KU Audio Reader program is the second oldest such program in the country, providing 
live and recorded reading by FM radio receivers to blind and visually impaired citizens of 
Kansas. 



Elizabeth Ahrens, Stephen Ferrell and Rachael Perry, all KU students from Topeka, 
received awards and scholarships in this year's KU Theatre Awards Ceremonies. Alumni 
honored were  Broadway, film and TV actor Mandy Patinkin, New York, and Alex Graves, 
California, writer, director and producer of "The West Wing". 

New KU faculty recently concluded their 1500 mile Wheat State Whirlwind Tour of more 
than 25 Kansas communities.  
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Carry your card... It has benefits...TJC Friendly Merchants 
Performance Tire—Get a rotate and balance for $20.00 when presenting your TJC 
membership card. 
Quizno’s—Receive 10% off your order downtown and 29th and Wanamaker locations in 
Topeka. 
J & Co Frameshop—15% off custom frame. 
KU Bookstore—Receive 10% off on purchases, excluding sales merchandise, includes online 
shopping. 
 
If you own a business or know of a business that would like to participate in the TJC Friendly 
Merchant Campaign, let me know and I’ll contact them. Fans helping fans...Call 271-1224 or 
email me at pat@topekajayhawkclub.com. We will continually be adding to the list, so check 
out our website often! This is just starting to roll, so get in on the ground floor. 
Back To Top 

STEAL THIS NEWSLETTER!: You have permission to post, e-mail, copy, print or reproduce this 
newsletter as many times as you like, but please do not modify it. The Topeka Jayhawk Club Newsletter is 
written and published from deep inside the Heart of Jayhawk Country. The Topeka Jayhawk Club 
Newsletter is totally independent, and does not accept advertising, sponsorships or depraved junkets to 
sunny resorts.  


